



IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT

April 5, 2018

To: Our Individuals Served, Families & Guardians

From: Robert Efford, CEO

Re: Transition of SL Start to Aacres Washington

Dear Friends & Family:

As of April 17th, 2018 our SL Start adult residential services will merge under Aacres Washington, our sister agency within the Embassy Family of Companies. All SL Start support staff will also transition over to Aacres Washington on April 17. There is absolutely no change to staff, homes, or scheduled support to you or your loved one.

There will be absolutely no impact to your care, who supports you currently, or where you live!

We welcome you at Aacres, which is a provider agency here in Washington with a 40 plus year history of quality services. Of course, you always have the option to choose another provider at any time, but we hope we can continue to serve you at Aacres Washington.

Your Case Manager at the Developmental Disabilities Administration will be in touch immediately with you or your guardian to ensure that the necessary documentation is completed.

To learn more about Embassy and Aacres, please go to www.embassyllc.com and www.aacreswashington.com. If you have any questions, please reach out to the Executive Director for Aacres, Kendra Ellis, who would be more than happy to answer any questions or concerns. You can reach her at (425) 446-1789.

Kind regards,

Robert Efford

CEO

Cc: Lorna Morris, DSHS Spokane, Regional Administrator

Michelle Bauchman, DSHS Seattle, Regional Administrator